
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Ryan Alphin <ryan@scleoa.org>

jbruder@sheriffsc.com <jbruder@sheriffsc.com>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 11/21/2017 3:42:46 PM
Subject: RE: Take Back Box Announcement

Attachments: 2017-11-06 Notice to LEAs re Take Back Box Grant.pdf

Good Afternoon,
 
Attached is the announcement to LEAs for the Takeback Box grant. Please release to your members. Thank you for all 
your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 7:53 AM
 
To: Ryan Alphin ; Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: jbruder@sheriffsc.com
 
Subject: Re: Take Back Box Announcement
 
​Will do. Thanks, Ryan.

From: Ryan Alphin <ryan@scleoa.org>
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 2:25 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll
 
Cc: jbruder@sheriffsc.com; Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Take Back Box Announcement 
 
Good afternoon. Is there any way we can add the South Carolina Police Chiefs Association in the first 
paragraph? Other than that it looks great.

Ryan Alphin Executive Director
 
South Carolina Law Enforcement Officers' Association
South Carolina Police Chiefs' Association
 
4921 Broad River Road, Suite A
Columbia, South Carolina 29212
 
(O) (803) 781-5913
(C) (803) 312-5223

On Nov 8, 2017, at 3:30 PM, Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Gentlemen,
Please find attached a draft of the announcement of the drug take back box grant from the Office on 
Aging. Please review and let me know if you have any comments or concerns. Also if there is any 
information that your members might need that we did not include in this draft. Thank you for your 
help.
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Please do not release this as it is still a draft.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

<2017-11-06 Notice to LEAs re Take Back Box Grant.docx>
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